
Report to Council 
 

 

 
 

Date: April 7, 2025 

To: Council  

From: City Manager 

Department: Office of the City Clerk 

Subject: Proposed Renaming of a Portion of Frost Road to Frost Crescent 

 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT Council receives, for information, the report from the Office of the City Clerk dated April 7, 2025 
with respect to a bylaw to rename a portion of Frost Road to Frost Crescent; 
 
AND THAT Road Renaming Bylaw No. 12759 be forwarded for reading consideration. 
 
Purpose:  
 
To advance Road Renaming Bylaw No. 12759 for reading consideration. 
 
Background: 
 
On February 10, 2025, Council received a report recommending that a portion of Frost Road be renamed 
to Frost Crescent. The proposed road renaming supports the anticipated connection between Frost Road 
and Chute Lake Road that is currently under construction. Council directed staff to proceed in bringing 
forward for reading consideration the necessary road renaming bylaw. 
 
Discussion:  
 
Two properties with three addresses are impacted by the proposed road naming change. In accordance 
with Council Policy No. 363 notices were mailed to each of the affected property owners. The notices 
provided information about the proposed name change as well as details on the assistance that the City 
will provide to minimize any resulting inconvenience. The property owners were advised to submit any 
comments they wished to share in advance of the bylaw receiving reading consideration. No comments 
have been received to date. 
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Conclusion:  
 
Staff have completed the public notice requirement as set out in Policy No. 363 and are recommending 
that the bylaw now be advanced for reading consideration. Should the bylaw ultimately be adopted, 
staff will continue to ensure the affected property owners are provided with the assistance outlined in 
Policy No. 363 such that the impacts of the name change are minimized. 
 
Considerations applicable to this report:  
Existing Policy: Council Policy 363 - Naming, Street Name/ Address Changes and Compensation 
Financial/Budgetary Considerations: Financial compensation for the road renaming will be provided to 
affected property owners in accordance with Council Policy 363. This is available through existing 
budget. 
 
 
Considerations not applicable to this report:  
Legal/Statutory Authority:  
Legal/Statutory Procedural Requirements:  
External Agency/Public Comments:  
Communications Comments: 
 
Submitted by: M. Jud, Deputy City Clerk  
 
Approved for inclusion:  L. Bentley, City Clerk  
 
cc: Development Planning 
 

https://www.kelowna.ca/sites/files/1/docs/city-hall/policies/street_naming_street_name_and_address_changes_and_compensation_-policy_363.pdf

